
  
  

 
  

                                           
                                           
                 

                                     
                                              
                                       

                           

 

       
   
        

Clark, Carol 

Subject: FW: 15th Sideroad,King City bypass 

From: tiziana dilena 
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 1:53 PM 
To: Clark, Carol 
Subject: re: 15th Sideroad,King City bypass 

We are writing to you regarding the 15th Sideroad in King City. We were just made aware of a meeting of York 
Region Council on June 9th, 2016 . We were not aware of this meeting nor we we aware that the 15th 
Sideroad was being considered once again for a bypass. 

We have lived on the 15th Sideroad between Bathurst Street and Dufferin Street for 28 years and have already 
seen an increase in car and truck traffic on our road. We have our well in front of our home and are worried 
that any change to this road would impact our wells and also the wildlife that we have grown to love. 

We are requesting that you postpone any vote or decision pending further environmental studies. 

Sincerely, 

Tony and Tiziana DiLena 
15th Sideroad, 
King City, Ontario 
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